THIS IS A DECSION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Dr. Richard Hughes

DATE:
May 18, 2006

SUBJECT:
PAC Budget

ISSUE


Request support for student use of PAC.

FACTS


The Finance Department and the PAC have worked together to develop a sound, effective budget that will allow the PAC to continue providing services to our students and the community. Please see the attached Strategic Plan and Budget.


 The plan requests the Board to reimburse the PAC budget for use of the facility by HCS students and staff. All public shows are to be planned so that they are at least “break-even” and there is no supplement from school funds. Bill Day will present the plan and answer any questions.

RECOMMENDATION


Approve the attached plan for reimbursement to the PAC budget for student and staff use of the Performing Arts Center. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that The Hardin County Board Of Education approve the attached plan for reimbursement to the PAC budget for student and staff use of the Performing Arts Center.

